
 

 

 
 
 
 
 

9/03/2022 

Ref No.:  F22/62 

 

 

Lander Robinson 

NSW Department of Planning, Industry and Environment 

Locked Bag 5022 

Parramatta NSW 2150 

 

 

Dear Lander, 

 

RE: Environmental Impact Statement for the Wallerawang Battery Energy 

Storage System (SSD-14540514). 

 

 

Thank you for the opportunity to comment on the above project. Forestry Corporation of 

NSW has no comment to provide in relation to the EIS. Correspondence with Greenspot 

regarding potential impacts to State forest are satisfactory and ongoing. 

 

Regards, 

 

 
 

Tijmen Klootwijk 

Fire and Stewardship Manager 

Northern Softwoods 


